Spring is in the air and the end of the school year will be here before you know it!  Since the DPI was able to provide waivers to the September 1st start date law, we were able to start school on (M) August 17th last fall and we will finish classes for the year on (F) May 14th.  The DPI is also granting waivers for next school year, so we will be starting school on (W) August 25, 2021.  I sure wish the start date law would get repealed as I believe in local control and don’t believe the tourism industry should dictate when we can start school.
With just over four weeks left of school, we are continuing with wearing face coverings until school is done for the year.  The students have done a very good job wearing face coverings and practicing other virus spread mitigation efforts.  Thanks to everyone for helping maintain a low virus spread in the school and community this past year!
We are hosting the usual end of year events this year.  There will be “K” Graduation on Thursday, May 13th, Prom on Saturday, May 15th and Graduation on Friday, May 28th.  Attendance will not be limited at any of these important events.  I will make a face covering determination for students and adults separately as we get closer to these dates.  As it stands today, it is likely that I will allow the students to not have face coverings during these events so families can have nicer pictures, but since adults would be sitting closer together in the gym and there will likely be relatives from other areas, adults will likely be required to wear face coverings.
[bookmark: _GoBack]I appreciate your cooperation as we try to balance safety, common sense, tradition and respect for all.
